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PARKING CONTROL

As we’re still  seeing cars parked on
the grass area along the bicycle path,
the parking attendants will as of the
1:st  of  July start  monitoring  the
whole area and fine any car parked
outside the designated spaces.

It’s still permitted to drive up to the
buildings  to  load  and  unload  your
car, but only on the flagstones by the
front door. The same goes for bigger
moving vans and similar transports.

BARBECUE

On Saturday the 19:th of August, we
invite you all to come out and join us
in front of number 33 at 17:00. This
is  an  opportunity  to  be  social  with
your  neighbors  and  meet  us  in  the
administrative  board.  We’ll  get  the
grill and you just need to bring your
own food and drink.

BICYCLE PUMP

For those who doesn’t already know,
we would like to remind you that we
have  a  bicycle  pump  that  everyone
can use.  The hose is located on the
small fence in front of number 35.

NEW DOOR CODES

As of the  1:st of July  the code at the
bottom of this page will be used for
the front door on your building. The
old code will be removed on the 1:st
of August.

PATHWAY

As you’ve probably already seen, our
new pathway behind the buildings is
almost  complete.  It  will  later  be
connected  to  the  center  of  Solbjer
and the future tram stop.

As  parts  of  the  lawn  was  also
replaced, we would like everyone to
avoid walking on the newly planted
grass  until  it  has  had  time  to  take
root.

CAMERAS IN THE GARAGE

The  surveillance  system  in  the
garage  is  being  replaced  with
modern  digital  cameras  to  provide
better recordings of incidents. This is
done in  cooperation with Axis  who
will  also  use  the  garage  as  a  test
installation for new camera models.

The administrative board

New door codes are only included in the distributed newsletter.


